BULLETIN – JANUARY 2024



CHERYL MILLER, CHAIRMAN AUXILIARY OUTREACH

Happy after the Holidays greetings! I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and are heading to a great New Year.

From reports I've received I know many Auxiliaries found ways to help their communities with holiday events. What a great way to promote the Auxiliary!

Auxiliary Outreach Auxiliary Award No. 1

Entry Form • 2023-2024 Program Year

So far, I have only received one award entry form! Come on everyone, this is easy peasy. The form needs to be submitted to me to be in the running for a Department award and a National award. Every submission will receive a citation from National. The form can be found on Malta. Just click on Member Resources> Auxiliary Outreach> Award Forms> Auxiliary Outreach Award No. 1. If you have any trouble finding it, just shoot me an email and I will forward the form to you.

